
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Date: - 30th December, 2024 
 
 
To, 
The General Manager 
Department of Corporate Services 
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd. 
Dalal Street, Fort. 
Mumbai- 400 001. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Closure of Trading Window for December 2024 Qtr.  
Ref: GARNET INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (Scrip Code: 512493) 
 
 
This is to inform you that as per the provisions of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) 
Regulations, 2015 and Code of the Company, the Trading Window for dealing in the 
Securities of the Company for all the Board of Directors, the Designated Persons and 
their immediate relatives including insiders shall remain closed from 1st January, 2025 
to till the end of 48 hours after the announcement of Un-audited Standalone & 
Consolidated Financial Results of the Company for the Quarter ended 31.12.2024. 
 
You are requested to take above information in your records. 
 
Thanking You. 
 
 
For Garnet International Limited 
 
 
 
 
Ramakant Gaggar 
Director 
DIN 01019838 
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